
Jean Hamilton 
 
As a member of the Cornwall Beach Neighborhood Advisory team and as president of the Sehome
Neighborhood I am so pleased to see this project moving forward . A great deal of careful thought
has gone into ameliorating the harm that former generations did, mostly out of ignorance, by
dumping sawmill waste and the community's solid wastes along a vulnerable shoreline. 
If this project goes forward it will create a park that I predict will be at least as popular and well
used as Boulevard Park. At last our children and grandchildren will be able to access the waterfront
from Downtown. I could not be more pleased.
 


